
From: Cheryl Blundon  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 12:10 PM 
To: Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; NP 
Regulatory Contact <Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; NL Public Utilities Board 
<ito@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; 
O'Brien, Liam P. (Curtis Dawe Lawyers) <lobrien@curtisdawe.nf.ca>; Regulatory@nlh.nl.ca; 
ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; Feehan, James P <feehan@mun.ca>; Carl Bowman 
<cdlbowman@gmail.com> 
 
Subject: PUB REPLY: Newfoundland Power's 2023 Capital Budget Application - Filing extension - 
Schedule Change 
 
Good afternoon. 
 
The Board has granted the request of the Consumer Advocate to extend the filing deadline for 
final written submissions to Thursday, November 3, 2022.  
 
The remainder of the schedule has been revised as follows: 
 
Thursday, November 3, 2022 
                 

Final Written Submission filed by Intervenors 

Thursday , November 10, 2022 Final Written Submission filed by Utility  
 
If you have any questions please contact me. 
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary  
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities  
P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, NL  A1A 5B2 
120 Torbay Road, Prince Charles Building, Suite E-210 
T: 709-726-8600 | F: (709) 726-9604 | E: cblundon@pub.nl.ca 
 
 
From: Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>  
Sent: October 28, 2022 10:44 AM 
To: Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; NP Regulatory Contact 
<Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca>; NL Public 
Utilities Board <ito@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; 
O'Brien, Liam P. (Curtis Dawe Lawyers) <lobrien@curtisdawe.nf.ca>; Regulatory@nlh.nl.ca; 
ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; Feehan, James P <feehan@mun.ca>; Carl Bowman 
<cdlbowman@gmail.com> 
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Subject: RE: Newfoundland Power's 2023 Capital Budget Application - Request for Oral Hearing 
 
Good morning, Jaqui 
On behalf of the Consumer Advocate, we’re requesting that the deadline for filing the Final 
Written Submission be extended to Thursday, Nov. 3rd. 
 
Please advise if this acceptable to the Board. 
 
Regards 
Steve 

 
 


